T~ Ministry of Land, Infrastructure, Transport and Tourism
2-1-3 Kasumigaseki, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-8918, JAPAN

©,

< g
i il
[ i
- 14
i P

19th December 2018

Takehiko KAWAI
Director
Japan Sanitation Consortium

Re: Request for cooperation in the Asia Wastewater Management Partnership (AWaP)
Dear Mr. Takehiko KAWAI

Towards the achievement of SDGs Target 6.3, the Japanese Government proposed the
establishment of Asia Wastewater Management Partnership (AWaP) in the 3™ Asia Pacific Water
Summit held in Yangon Myanmar in December 2017. Based on this, we established the AWaP with 6
countries include Japan on July 2018.

In order to support the promotion of wastewater management in participating countries through
AWaP efforts, it is essential to obtain cooperation from the esteemed consortium that have experience
and knowledge in sewage work in the Asian region.

We would like the esteemed consortium to participate as a “supporting organization” of AWaP
and share that technical knowledge and experience. Following points are the contents we expect the
esteemed consortium to cooperate in AWaP activities.

® Register as a supporting organization of AWaP and assign a focal point
@® Technical advice and support for AWaP member countries

We are looking forward to working with the esteemed consortium for the better wastewater
management in Asia. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely yours,
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Yasuhiro Morioka.
Director-General, Sewerage and Wastewater Management Department
Ministry of Land, Infrastructure Transport and Tourism, Japan
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January 8, 2019

Yasushiro Morioka
Director-General,
Sewerage and Wastewater Management Department

Ministry of Land, Infrastructure, Transport and Tourism, Japan

Re: Response to request for cooperation with the Asia Wastewater Management
Partnership (AWaP)

Dear Mr. Yasuhiro Morioka,

In response to your request for cooperation with the Asia Wastewater
Management Partnership (AWaP), we, Japan Sanitation Consortium (JSC), agree and
welcome the opportunity to participate as a “supporting organization” of AWaP. The

following representatives will be the focal points of ISC:

»  Mr. Takehiko KAWAI (E-mail: kawai@jsanic.org)
» Mr. Pierre FLAMAND (E-mail: pierre@jsanic.org)

We look forward to collaborating together and contributing to AWaP activities for

better wastewater management in Asia.

Sincerely yours,
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Takehiko KAWAI

Director

Japan Sanitation Consortium

tel: +81-3-6803-2671 fax: +81-3-6803-2535 e-mail: info@jsanic.org
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